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Birthdays

Linden A. Warfel
April 6th
John Paul
Buzard
April 7th
Carl Burkybile
April 12th
Mark Thies
April 12th
Bethany Whoric
April 12th
Nancy E. Martin
April 13th
David Gary
Bernthal
April 18th
Joseph L.
Thomas
April 20th
Lauren Gramly
April 20th
Chris Chambers
April 21st
Joanna
Delaporte
April 23rd
Robert T
Parkhill
April 26th
Tom Whooley
April 28th

Wedding
Anniversaries

Tim Born
April 7th

Events

April 5th
District Governor Visit

April 12th
Centennial High School Interact

April 19th
Champaign Unit 4 Schools

April 26th
Students of the Year
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April 5, 2021: District Governor

District 6490 Governor Mike Step will share his experience of serving as District
Governor during the pandemic and upcoming events in District 6490. He will also
present his District Governor�s Award to an outstanding club member, announce a
Bequest Society Member and Major Donors from the Rotary Club of Champaign. DG
Mike will be introduced by our Assistant Governor Mike Hirschi.

NOTE: This meeting is expected to take place in-person at the Holiday Inn-Champaign
while also being provided via Zoom online as well.

Mike Step

In-Person Meetings Return-updated (April 5, 2021)

In-person meetings return!
We are starting in-person lunch meetings at the Holiday Inn (101 Trade Center Drive,
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Champaign). We will continue to Zoom our meetings for those who are unable
or not ready to attend in person.

Advance registration for in-person meetings for Rotarians and their guests will be
required so that we do not exceed the allowed 50-person capacity and so that the
Holiday Inn can prepare our food order.

Register for a Monday lunch meeting from Monday noon to Thursday midnight the week
before the meeting by going to champaignrotary.org and selecting the �Click here to
Pay for Lunch� link. Lunches are $15 per person and include a $1 Charity Cup
donation. Paying for lunch constitutes registration.

Members who are not able to pay online can register by leaving a message with Marlys
Scarbrough (scarbrou@illinois.edu or 217-778-5203) by the Thursday midnight deadline
and paying at the door on the day of the meeting. The �no lunch� option is not
available at this time. *Registration for the April 5th meeting goes from noon March
29th to midnight April 1st. *Registration for the April 12th meeting goes from noon April
5th to midnight April 8th, etc.

The self-service buffet lunch on Mondays will be available from 11:45am to 12:15pm.
Tables of 10 will be set up in the meeting room. Attendees should wear facemasks
unless they are eating drinking or presenting. Hand sanitizer and vinyl gloves will be
available.

For additional details see the email sent out our March 24, 2021.

March FUNdraising Update

March FUNdraising for World Water Day

Q: What do a basketball game and a leaky faucet have in common?
A: they both involve dribbling.

The Social Committee notes that this is the last week for our March FUNdraising Calendar in support of
Rotary�s World Water Day on March 22nd. Use the calendar below as a guide to donating funds for a water
project that supports survival gardening in Zimbabwe.

On or after April 8th:

1) Tally the amount in your donation bowl,

2) report the amount in your donation bowl to gina.scarpetta@gmail.com, rcory@dmbgc.org, or
scarbrou@illinois.edu,

3) make a HAPPY BUCKS donation on our website equal to or greater than the amount in your donation
bowl. We are hoping to raise at least $1576 in Happy Bucks throughout the month of April for the water
project.

Those who participate will be entered into a drawing for a prize.

https://www.champaignrotary.org/
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Students of the Quarter: Champaign Centennial
Thursday, April 1, 2021

Doug Nelson recognized Students of the 4th Quarter from Champaign Centennial High
School. Congratulations to all of the students!

Honored for academics,
Nicole Kirkham

Honored for athletics, Shawn
Lacy



Honored for activities, James
Shin

Duty Roster
There are still some spots pending for the next weeks in April, but these are the
Rotarians who are scheduled thus far.

April 5, 2021 April 12, 2021

Greeters
Janet Ellis-Nelson
Brad Uken

Pam Karlstrom
Dana Schaumburg

Introducer Sam Banks Scott Burge

Invocator Todd Salen TBD

Cashiers Not Yet Needed Not Yet Needed


